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From the Pastor’s Office
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time

The Gospel tells us that Jesus brought his apostles to the region of Caesarea

Philippi. Often Jesus took them away with him. Those days were more like 

retreats away from the crowds. A time to reflect and talk. Caesarea Philippi

was a scary place. This is not a place where you might go and have a picnic.

The place had a big rock formation, big cliffs. There was a cave. People 

believed that this cave was one of the entrances to the Underworld. 

Scary. Worse than that, there also existed the shrine to the God Pan. Pan 

was not a very nice God. He is depicted as half-man/half-goat playing his 

flute. Pan loved to frighten people which only added to the mystery of 

Caesarea Philippi. Scattered about the place were many pagan temples 

to the gods. This was indeed a scary place, a sober place for a picnic. 

We can tell from the conversation in the Gospel that it was time for some 

serious talk. All the time Jesus had His plan to go to Jerusalem. All the 

time it was important for Him to know that His Apostles were with Him no 

matter what happened. It was time for Jesus to find out what they really 

thought. “Who do people say that I am?” In the world of politics and elections

you might write an opposition paper on your opponents. We all want to 

know what people think. The replies seem to be vague. “Some people say 

you are John the Baptist, others Elijah, still others Jeremiah or one of the 

prophets.” We often hide our opinion behind what people say. Because I 

don’t want to get into trouble I keep my cards close to my chest. We are 

about to enter the election of our next President. It is understandable if 

people keep their thoughts to themselves. True to character, Peter lets it 

all out. I guess Peter and I have something in common. Staff tell me that I 

don’t have a filter. I say exactly what I think. Strange that people find honest

communication to be something less. “You are the Christ, the Son of the 

living God.” Peter gets Jesus. Whatever about his ramblings and overstepping

the mark, Peter gets Jesus. He knows who He is. Maybe we can work with 

this. Jesus is so impressed that Peter is willing to say what he thinks. He 

doesn’t hide behind what other people say. You say what you mean, and 

you mean what you say. If I don’t say it, I don’t know whether I am right or 

wrong. Jesus rewards Peter’s truth and honesty. That is kind of the right 

thing to do. If I were to ask you who do you say Jesus is, the chances are 

that you will probably just repeat what Peter said. That is Peter’s answer. 

What is yours? 

With love,

Fr. Pat
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Regular Sunday Collection:

Sunday, August 16 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $19,240*

* includes $9,699 in online donations received  8/10 - 8/16

THIS WEEKEND WE WILL HAVE OUR BI-MONTHLY 2ND COLLECTION in support of 

Catholic Education in the Diocese. Thank you for your generosity. 

Stewardship News
Date Weekly Collection Amount

08/09/20 $46,998

08/02/20 $31,365

07/26/20 $23,599

07/19/20 $29,891

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT: We are grateful to this community for giving so greatly and regularly at home 

through online and mail contributions. Please also try to include St. Vincent de Paul in your giving. St. Vincent continues to try 

to meet the need of a growing group due to the economic effects of the virus and will need your continued financial support to 

meet this challenge.

FLOCKNOTE -- THE NEWEST WAY TO STAY CONNECTED TO ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA! 

We want to communicate more effectively with you. But we also want to make it easy for you to control what types of announcements

you get from us and how you are notified when we make them. And in order to do this we are using a new, simple service called

FLOCKNOTE. Like sending "notes" to your "flock". Flocknote. 

This is all totally free for you to use and it's going to also make it easy for you to stay plugged in to the ministries or groups that 

you care about, all by text message or email updates. Your information will be completely safe & secure. And you can unsubscribe

from any updates at any time! 

Flocknote is very simple. Text Catherine to 84576 from your cell phone. Then after it responds, make sure you click that link 

and complete the process. You can also connect with us online at stcatherineofsiena27.flocknote.com.

As a part of this process, it will ask you what groups or ministries you’d like to get updates from. Here are some current examples:

• Weekly Announcements: a weekly communication which includes the Sunday Worship Aid, bulletin, and announcements

• Word On Fire: Receive information on Word on Fire Engage. Through Flocknote, you have complete access to Bishop Barron's 

Word on Fire ENGAGE video library! Visit WoFDigital.org from Flocknote to watch any of the videos whenever you want without 

ever having to login. 

Sign up today!

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Please pray 
for...

21ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    AUGUST 23, 2020

Religious Education 

ADULT EDUCATION  
EXCITING NEWS! We are excited to announce that our parish now has access to 

premium video content from Word on Fire through Flocknote. These films and 

videos feature Bishop Robert Barron who has been hailed as “one of the Church’s 

greatest messengers" and is the second most-followed Catholic in the world on 

social media (behind only Pope Francis.) He is best known for his CATHOLICISM film 

series and his Emmy-nominated Pivotal Players series.

Through Flocknote, our parish's email and texting tool, we can now send you 

short Bishop Barron videos with engaging questions via email or text message. 

We encourage you to participate in our parish discussions as together we draw 

deeper into the Faith. In addition, you now have access to the entire Word on Fire 

digital video library. You can watch any of Bishop Barron's films or study programs 

whenever you want, on any device! Just click on any video we send to get started! 

If your email and/or phone number is not registered with the parish, or if you 

would like to add additional addresses, visit stcatherineofsiena27.flocknote.com

or text CATHERINE to 84576.

RCIA. The process of becoming Catholic. There are many ways to learn about the 

Catholic Church. Thanks to the uncertainty of COVID-19, we have all been challenged

to rethink how we walk with each other, but we will always be here for anyone 

wanting to know more. We don’t know what September and beyond will look like, but 

we know that God is with us always. Whether online, in person or some combination

of the two, we welcome you to inquire about finding out more about God and the 

Church. Have we ever needed God more? If you are interested in finding out more 

about the Catholic faith, to celebrate your Confirmation and take your place in the 

Church, contact Fr. Pat in the Parish Office at (512) 892-2420 or Pam Neumann at 

pam.neumann@stcatherine-austin.org.

SENIOR MINISTRY will host the presentation, “How the Gospels Were Constructed,

Part 3” on Thurs., Aug. 27 at 10 a.m. Fr. Lou Brusatti will continue his online 

discussion on the construction of the Gospels. To receive the Zoom meeting 

link, email jennifer.gamblin@stcatherine-austin.org or register online by Aug. 25.

FAMILY FAITH & GENERATIONS OF FAITH  
REGISTRATION FOR THE 2020 – 2021 FAITH FORMATION YEAR IS OPEN. Parents are 

now able to register children in grades Pre-K – 12th for classes. To register, 

please visit stcatherine-austin.org/registration-for-children-and-youth-2020-21.

This year our program will look different. We will not have online Zoom classes for 

elementary school students. We will also have one model of faith formation for 

everyone that we believe to be simple, meaningful and integrated. We hope that by 

the spring we might be able to move toward some in-person gatherings at the 

parish; however, out of an abundance of caution, we are not going to do that this 

fall. For information regarding our program this year, visit our Faith Formation 

website at www.stcatfamilyfaith.com/.

To sign up, visit stcatherineofsiena27.flocknote.com

or text Catherine to 84576.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Liturgy 
 

PLEASE – ARRIVE EARLY TO MASS! In the last few weeks, 

more and more people have been arriving to Mass later 

and later – in one recent Mass, over a third of the congregation 

arrived after Mass had begun! This makes seating everyone 

in the limited available space more difficult and stressful 

for the few ushers who are presently serving. A rush of late 

arrivals compounds this. Being part of a last-minute rush 

may mean that you will not be able to find a seat in the 

church. Once all the spots in the church are filled, there is 

no standing allowed in the Narthex; it may be possible to 

open up additional seats in the Parish Hall, but a last-minute 

rush will also delay your entry there. Help us take care of 

everyone, and help ensure yourself a seat, by arriving early. 

And while at Mass, please follow the instructions of the 

Ushers at all times – especially during Communion and 

when the church is being vacated at the end of Mass. 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION WILL BE OFFERED IN THE MAIN 

CHURCH from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m., Monday through Friday. 

Church doors will open immediately before the Adoration 

hours begin. All who attend must observe social distancing at 

all times, using only the areas marked for seating in the 

church; congregating in the Narthex or other church areas will 

not be permitted during the ongoing pandemic. The Day Chapel 

will remain closed. These adoration hours will allow time for 

private prayer before our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. Per-

sonal devotions (the Rosary, Divine Mercy, etc.) are to be 

prayed individually, maintaining silence for the sake of others 

who may wish to pray without interruption.  

 

WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR YOUR HELP SANITIZING THE PEWS AFTER 

MASS ON WEEKDAYS AND WEEKENDS. We have upgraded the 

equipment, and a slightly different technique is required. Our 

aim is to thoroughly clean the pews without damaging them. If 

you would like to help, please wait in the Narthex after Mass for 

the usher team. Once the church is empty, they’ll give you a 

quick tutorial. It takes just a few minutes, and the more of us 

who know how to do this properly, the better! 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS! Do you know your EIM (Ethics and In-

tegrity in Ministry) anniversary date? If you don’t, please call 

Esther in the parish office at (512) 892-2420. All members of 

liturgical ministries (including Mass Coordinators, Ushers & 

Hospitality, Lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun-

ion, Psalmists, Cantors, Musicians and Choir Members) over 18 

years of age must remain in compliance with this Diocesan 

program as a required part of their service in the parish minis-

try.  During the current conditions, the Diocese is temporarily 

offering the renewal course online. Contact Esther or Jennifer in 

the parish office to find out more. 
 

21ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    AUGUST 23, 2020 

 

FLOWERS IN THE SANCTUARY  

this weekend are donated by  

Dave and Joan Maril 

in celebration of  

their 55th wedding anniversary. 

 
 

 

SANCTUARY LAMPS: You can sign up to have a Sanctuary 

Lamp lit for a week in memory of a loved one or for a 

special intention. You may have more than one name for 

your intention. Your name and intention will be published 

in the weekly bulletin. The suggested donation is $10. To sign 

up, visit www.stcatherine-austin.org/sanctuary-candle-sign-ups.  

 

 

THE READINGS FOR SUNDAY MASS are available on 

the parish website, as well as the text of the Gloria 

and Creed. Visit the livestream page and click the 

button that says ‘Worship Aid.’ When you enter the 

church, use your smartphone camera and the QR 

codes on posters in the Narthex to go directly to the 

Worship Aid. (The QR code is also listed below.) 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Mon 24 12:00     Paul A. Davila, Jr. † 

Tue 25 12:00     Barbara  McHale †  

Wed 26 12:00       Lynda Williams †    

Thurs 27 12:00     Anasticia Munoz †   

Fri 28 12:00     Robert Moran † 

Sat 29 5:00     Irma Tamayo † 

Sun 30 9:30 
1:15 

    Debbie Boman † 

    People of the Parish † 

       (†)   Deceased 
    (SI)  Special Intention 

SANCTUARY LAMP & ADORATION CANDLE INTENTIONS 

WEEK OF AUGUST 23 – 29 
 

• St. Joseph Shrine–donated by Paula Willis in thanksgiving 

and appreciation for Father Ray. 

NEWCOMERS:  Welcome to St. Catherine’s Parish. Registration forms are located online, in the back of the church and in the office.  
 

MARRIAGE: Please contact Diane Bily at least nine months prior to the wedding date at 892-2420 or diane.bily@stcatherine-austin.org. 
 

BAPTISM: Preparation required for parents & godparents. Contact Jeanette Britt at 892-2420 or jeanette.britt@stcatherine-austin.org. 
 

BULLETIN: Email joann.campbell@stcatherine-austin.org or send written notice to the parish office 15 days prior to publication date. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Preschool Ministries 

ST. CATHERINE’S PRESCHOOL IS OFFERING A VIRTUAL OPTION 

to enrich this semester for your littles. The cost is $75 per month

for each family or $300 for the semester. You will receive detailed

lessons for 14 weeks, September through December. If you are 

interested in this virtual preschool option please fill out the 

google doc at https://forms.gle/TiDQo8pmczfasxRi9. 

Community Ministries 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY: To request a shawl, call or 

text Kay Head, (512) 923-2167 or send email to 

scprayershawl@yahoo.com. 

CAREGIVING CAFE IS NOW ONLINE! This group for family care-

givers to receive information, resources, support, and solutions 

will now be meeting via Zoom. Meetings will be held on the 

2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

The next meeting will be held on Thurs., Aug. 27. To attend, 

please RSVP to forum@caregivingcafe.com or (512) 301-3560. 

You can find the meeting link on the parish website here. 

AGE OF CENTRAL TEXAS HEALTH EQUIPMENT LENDING PROGRAM

makes a wide variety of health and mobility equipment available 

to the community through free, no-time-limit loans of donated 

equipment. The program also distributes donated adult incontinence

products to those who need them. To borrow equipment, call 

their office at (512) 600-9288 to see if the equipment you 

need is in stock. To donate equipment, please take it to their 

offices at 3710 Cedar Street (at 38th Street).

CATHOLIC CHARITIES OF CENTRAL TEXAS is here to help during 

this time of financial stress. They offer financial stability services

to help prevent homelessness and achieve financial security 

through case management, education, and emergency financial

assistance. For more information, call (512) 651-6100.

ABIDING LOVE FOOD PANTRY: Food donations are welcome 

Tuesday – Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Abiding Love main 

church building, not the activity center.

DRIVE A SENIOR: For the safety of all, Drive A Senior Central Texas

has placed a hold on all volunteer drives and group rides. They 

will continue to assist clients with their essential medical rides 

using their trained, paid drivers. They have also implemented a 

“Phone Buddy” and a “Senior Buddy” opportunity for phone 

calls, grocery shopping and errands for seniors. For more info, 

visit driveaseniorcentraltexas.org or call (512) 445-5552.

Out of Parish

MARRIED COUPLES: Want to spice up your life by increasing the 

love, romance, and passion in your Sacrament of Matrimony? In 

this time of social distancing and shelter in place protocols, you 

can experience a virtual Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend

from the privacy of your home. For more information, watch 

this YouTube video youtu.be/Ohd criaZN8 or visit austinme.org.

EIM WORKSHOP (during pandemic): EIM Policies require all 

clergy, religious, seminarians, employees and adult volunteers 

serving in a ministry requiring EIM compliance to submit an 

EIM Application for Ministry (one-time only) and attend an EIM 

Workshop at least once every three years. EIM Applications are 

being accepted at eappsdb.com/Austin for new employee and 

new volunteers currently active in ministry. EIM Workshops 

may resume in August – pay attention to updates communicated

through parishes/schools and the EIM Office. Persons who 

already have an EIM account and are due or past due to attend 

an EIM Workshop should complete the Temporary Online EIM 

Training at www.austindiocese.org/workshop to fulfill their 

compliance requirement. For more information, please call 

(512) 949-2447.

A PARENT’S SCHOOL DAY PRAYER

Dearest Lord, 

Help me foster a household of physical, 
emotional and spiritual health.

May our household promote an abiding 
sense of safety and security so our child has 

the courage to face the horizons and 
challenges of each day.

Grant our child a calm spirit to hear 
the voice of Good.

May our child have a willingness to listen 
carefully, a clear mind both to learn and recall, 

a generous spirit toward family and friends, 
and an unshakable self-worth and 

personal dignity.
Bless our child’s teachers, mentors and 

counselors with wisdom, patience, and fortitude.
May our household always love and serve you. 

Amen.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Austin•Kyle•Dripping Springs

www.harrellfuneralhomes.com
512-443-1366

Jason Harrell
Funeral Director, Owner

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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WRIGLEY 
A/C & HEATING

A N T O S H
G R A P H I C D E S I G N + L O G O S + S I G N A G E

3 0 % D I S C O U N T F O R F E L L O W P A R I S H O N E R S

K E N D A L L A N T O S H @ Y A H O O . C O M

Specialize in SNS Acrylic, Gel, Pedi, Waxing, Facial

Hooky Nails
512-551-3881

8106 Brodie Ln. #104
20% OFF

with bulletin ad.  •  Exp. Dec. 2019

Melissa Shinn, REALTOR®

Parishioner

 
              REALTOR

512-844-8730 
mkshinn@gmail.comR E A L T Y

Motal Well Service
Water Well Drilling & Service

Paul D. Motal
Owner/Parishioner

512-350-8061
Motalwellservice@gmail.com
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